

Primary News



w/e 10th March 2023

Having Fun in the Snow

Having expected warmer weather when we welcomed spring coming back after half term, we were all surprised by the recent sprinkling of snow. Pupils had fun when they came into school and even managed to build a 'Snow dog'.



Exciting Updates

A few years ago Clarendon Primary said goodbye to Crosby, our school dog, who moved away to live by the seaside. We are excited to introduce Jack, who is settling into his new home, and gradually being introduced at Clarendon Primary, training to be our new school dog. Jack is a friendly 15 month old cocker spaniel, who loves meeting new friends and playing with his toys. We look forward to keeping you updated about how Jack is settling in and sharing the benefits of well-being dogs.

Continuing Staff Training around Pupil Needs

Continuing professional development for staff is fundamental at Clarendon to ensure we are reviewing and improving teaching and learning around pupil's needs. A huge thank you to Mark for working so hard to develop and deliver our



Forest School programme over the last 5 years, and for mentoring Iveta, who



has just started her Level 3 Forest School Leader Certification. Last week Iveta attended the initial 5 immersive training days in the woods. We look forward to sharing Iveta's journey for completing this qualification over the next 12 months, and pupils' forest school adventures.



World Book Day



Thank you to all the children, parents and staff who ensured that pupils engaged in World Book Day, raising £37. Pupils had fun

celebrating World Book Day dressed as their favourite characters, and sharing their favourite stories, with English lessons



your child, seeing the class photos on the website, and using the £1 book token.







SEND activities in the local environment

Thank you for continuing to share and email activities during the weekends and holidays. Recently parents and carers have provided positive feedback about:

SENsational Saturday Club

Home / SENsational Saturday Club

Register via Marble Hill Play Centre website and choose the Additional Needs Membership. Sessions are on the first Saturday of each month 10am - 11.45am, and are free of charge. These sessions must be booked by the parent/carer prior to attending. Only the child with the additional need is registered and booked for the family to attend together:

https://marblehillplaycentres.com/sensational-saturday-club/



Inclusive train play sessions



for autistic, ADHD & SEND children

For further details and to book a session please visit:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/hounslow-inclusive-play-sessions-for-autistic-adhd-and-sen-children-tickets-412771228857